March 1, 2015



Dear Mayfield Residents,



The Town Council is very excited about our new road project. We were recently awarded fund by the Community Impact Board to give a much needed facelift to the town's streets. It has been two decades since we have had any significant roadwork, and the \$873,000.00 grant from the CIB will be a great improvement to the town. The advertisement for bids on the project was in the paper this past week and the bid opening will be on March 10 at 4:00 p.m. at the Mayfield Town Hall. We will start on the project early this spring. We do need to have everyone remove any cars, trucks, 4 wheelers, trailers, walkways, flower beds etc. from town property in front of their homes. We will have project plans at the town hall soon that you can review and if you have questions or concerns please contact the Mayor or one of the council members. If you have gravel out to the street when they come to do the project they will move back your gravel for you.

White Sanitation has contacted the town and your garbage service was lowered by .50 in February due to lower gas prices.

The town clean-up this year is scheduled for Monday, May 11th through Monday May 18th there will be a dumpster at the park all week and White Sanitation will dump it once for us so please fill it up.

The Town Dog Clinic is planned for Saturday, April 11, 2015 from 10:00 to 12:00 p.m. on the front lawn of the town hall. Gunnison Valley Animal Clinic will also be at the clinic for vaccinations. Our dog ordinance is available on our web site www.mayfieldtown.org. Please review the laws pertaining to your animals.

March 1, 2015



Dear Mayfield Residents,



The Town Council is very excited about our new road project. We were recently awarded fund by the Community Impact Board to give a much needed facelift to the town's streets. It has been two decades since we have had any significant roadwork, and the \$873,000.00 grant from the CIB will be a great improvement to the town. The advertisement for bids on the project was in the paper this past week and the bid opening will be on March 10 at 4:00 p.m. at the Mayfield Town Hall. We will start on the project early this spring. We do need to have everyone remove any cars, trucks, 4 wheelers, trailers, walkways, flower beds etc. from town property in front of their homes. We will have project plans at the town hall soon that you can review and if you have questions or concerns please contact the Mayor or one of the council members. If you have gravel out to the street when they come to do the project they will move back your gravel for you.

White Sanitation has contacted the town and your garbage service was lowered by .50 in February due to lower gas prices.

The town clean-up this year is scheduled for Monday, May 11th through Monday May 18th there will be a dumpster at the park all week and White Sanitation will dump it once for us so please fill it up.

The Town Dog Clinic is planned for Saturday, April 11, 2015 from 10:00 to 12:00 p.m. on the front lawn of the town hall. Gunnison Valley Animal Clinic will also be at the clinic for vaccinations. Our dog ordinance is available on our web site www.mayfieldtown.org. Please review the laws pertaining to your animals.